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In our Winter newsletter we look how insolvency forms are changing, welcome
our newly appointed chairman, directors and criminal enforcement team, and
put the spotlight on our work with the Home Office to disqualify the
directors of companies employing illegal workers.

The Winter 2017 edition of our quarterly stakeholder newsletter is now
available.

The newsletter explains what we are doing to strengthen the insolvency
regime, improve our services and provides updates on important developments.
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